
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

PUBLIC CONSULTATION 
DEVELOPMENT REGULATIONS AMENDMENT No. 3, 2019   
 
The general public is invited to view a draft copy of the Town of Portugal Cove-St. Philip’s 
Development Regulations Amendment No. 3, 2019.  
 
The purpose of Development Regulations Amendment No. 3, 2019 is to make changes to 
reflect the intent of Council with respect to the application of the Development Regulations 
2014-2024 and to make grammar edits to the conditions found in the Development 
Regulations 2014-2024. This amendment also proposes to amend the Development 
Regulations Map to correct errors identified resulting in the creation of non-conforming 
properties. 
 
Council encourages residents to view the Portugal Cove-St. Philip’s Development 
Regulations Amendment No. 3, 2019, which shall be on display from February 9 to 
February 19, 2019, during normal business hours at the Town Office, Portugal Cove-St. 
Philip’s and on the Town’s website at www.pcsp.ca. The public can provide any comments 
or concerns on the proposed amendment to the Town Office in writing before Council 
proceeds with adoption. 
 
The deadline for written comments shall be 4:00 pm, February 19, 2019.  
 
For more information please contact the Town Office. 
  
Mr. Les Spurrell 
Planning and Development Coordinator 
Town of Portugal Cove-St. Philip’s 
1119 Thorburn Road 
Portugal Cove-St. Philip’s, NL 
A1M 1T6 
Tel:  895-8000 Fax: 895-3780 
E-mail: les.spurrell@pcsp.ca 
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